COMMITTEE MEETING

NOTICE


There will be a meeting on potential plans for Redistricting on Monday, October 1, 2012, at 9:00 A.M.   The meeting will be held at the Belle Chasse School Board Office, 557 F. Edward Hebert Blvd., Belle Chasse, Louisiana. 

Board Members
William Mertz
Nancy LaHaye
Joyce Lamkin
Michael Jiles 
The meeting is open to the public

